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ILSE ANDREWS
277 Water Street
Exeter, NH 03833

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

It really should be called Northern Pass-Through. New Hampshire will not benefit from it. New
Hampshire is only an avenue that the Northern Pass goes through. The Northern Pass would ruin the
beauty of many towns and the New Hampshire landscape, with no benefits. It is just a commercial ploy.
Please protect us from it. Thank you.

Sincerely,
ILSE ANDREWS
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